
South Metro Atlanta GaTAPP Information Session 

Georgia Teacher Academy for Preparation and Pedagogy 

February 29, 2024 
6:00 PM 

On Thursday, February 29th, at 6:00 p.m., the Griffin Regional 

Educational Service Agency will conduct the South Metro Atlanta 

GaTAPP (Georgia Teacher Academy for Preparation and Pedagogy) 

Information Session.  The GaTAPP program is designed to attract 

highly motivated professionals outside the teaching profession who 

hold a Bachelor’s degree or higher from a regionally accredited 

college/university and are interested in pursuing a teaching career.  

Human Resources Directors from Butts, Fayette, Henry, Lamar, 

Newton, Pike, Griffin-Spalding and Thomaston-Upson School 

Systems will be in attendance to provide information on prospective 

employment opportunities for the remainder of the 2023-2024 school 

year and for the 2024-2025 school year.  Space will be limited in our 

in-person format and only those with reservations will be admitted.  

To reserve your space, please RSVP to TAPP at 

TAPP@griffinresa.net.  Once you RSVP, you will be sent a TAPP 

registration card to complete. 
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